
 
The Hendry-Glades Curtis Center has begun hosting meetings of its Robotics Club. 
Spearheaded by Library Assistant, Krystie Corbitt, the club meets at the HGC 
Library. Robots will be housed and available to borrow at the HGC Library. 
 
Officers were elected at the inaugural meeting, and the club went over some 
features of the robots, such as light and navigation functions, as well as the 
software and educational guides used to program them. The members will come 
into the Library anytime they’re able to write their code and test it on their robots. 
They will work each month to achieve an objective, encouraging them to advance 
their knowledge of the coding language Arduino. 
  
The members were excited to learn about coding basics and play with the very cool 
robots! 
 



Definitely worth checking out if you get into the Hendry Glades Curtis Center 
Library anytime soon! 


